

ST THERESA'S HOSPITAL

P O BOX 15 CHARANDURA

TEL: 0783 928 221

Email: sttheresanursingschool@gmail.com



Attention: Sr Andrea

The Generalate

14 August 2025

RE: Gratitude for the Funds Donated Towards the Establishment of a Washing Area

Dear Sir/Madam,

I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of St Theresa School of Nursing, I would like to express my deepest gratitude for your generous donation towards the establishment of a washing area following the recent fire outbreak.

Your support has been instrumental in helping us take significant steps towards creating a safe and functional space for our student nurses to maintain their hygiene and well-being. Unfortunately, due to insufficient funds, we were unable to construct the large laundry block as initially planned. However, the contribution you provided has allowed us to set up a smaller but functional washing area that meets our immediate needs.

In times of crisis, it is community members like you who make a profound difference. Your kindness not only aids in our recovery but also fosters an environment of care and support among our future healthcare professionals.

We remain committed to ensuring that this washing area serves its purpose effectively. Your contribution has brought us closer to achieving our long-term goal, and we will continue to seek ways to expand and improve the facility in the future.

We will keep you updated on our progress and the positive impact your generosity is having on our student nurses.

Thank you once again for your support and belief in our mission.

Yours sincerely,

Sr Alponia Banda

St. Theresa School of Nursing









